
 
If your child is going to be 
away please remember to 
call the School at  
250-992-6821.  
 
Stay up to date Or report 
an Absence on our School 
Website at:    
 
https:/carson.sd28.bc.ca 

January 2025 

 
 
Happy New Year!!!!!! 
 
I hope you all had a restful holiday season! 
We are excited to be back and ready to make this an excellent year of 
learning and fun!!  
Our primary and intermediate cohorts are headed out into nature to prac-
tice downhill and cross-country skiing over the next couple of months. 
We are currently looking for both girls and boys Basketball coaches. If you 
are interested in supporting our students please feel free to contact me 
and I can provide you with more details.   
As our new year begins we hope that our students can settle into a routine 
and grow both academically and personally. We hope 2025 brings joy and 
learning to our school community!! 
Here we go!! 
 
Ashleigh Desbiens  
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

• Jan 10-Primary Cross Country Ski 

• Jan 13-Feb 19- ASSAI Grade 4&5 
2:33-4:30pm Monday & Wednesday 

• Jan 15—PAC Meeting 6:30pm 

• Jan 24 –Primary Cross Country Ski 

• Jan 31-Primary Cross Country Ski 

• Feb 3– Troll Skiing Intermediate 

• Feb 6- Troll Skiing Intermediate 

• Feb 7—Pro D Day No School 

• Feb 17—Family Day No School 

• Feb 21—Troll Skiing Intermediate 



Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

  1 

     

2 3 

6 7 8 9 10  

Primary  

Cross Country Ski 

13 
ASSAI 

14 15 
PAC Meeting 6:30pm 

ASSAI 

16 17 

20 
ASSAI 

21 22 
ASSAI 

23 24 

Primary  

Cross Country Ski 

27 
ASSAI 

28 29 
ASSAI 

30 31 
Primary  

Cross Country Ski 

3 
Intermediate Troll 

Skiing 

ASSAI 

4 5 
ASSAI 

 

6  

Intermediate Troll 

Skiing 

7 
NI Day 

No School 

     

   January 2025 

 



    If you or anyone you know 

is  interested in coaching girls 

or boys Basketball, Please call 

the School at 250-992-6821   

 

  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 

News From the PAC 

 

Our PAC meeting will be  

Wednesday Jan 15 @ 6:30pm. 

 

If you have any Carson Jerseys, 

Please bring them back ASAP and 

washed if possible.  

That will be greatly appreciated. 

  

***ALL VISITORS  ** 

Must now Sign IN  and 

OUT of the School 

when entering and ex-

iting the Building.   

 

 

Please remember our School is 

Nut Free and  Scent Free ! 

        

Please do not park or drop off stu-

dents in the staff parking lot or in 

the bus lane as we have many bus-

ses that come in and out of our 

school throughout 

the day. 

Thank you! 








